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4390.1/16513 
24 October 1983 

Mr. Vernal L. Yadon, Director 
Museum of Natural History 
165 Forest Avenue 
Pacific Grove, California 93950 

Dear Mr. Yadon: 

This is in response to our meeting of 13 October 1983 concerning the Point 
Pinos lighthouse. 

I apologize for the delay in renewing your license for the Point Pinos 
lighthouse. I have been assured by our property people that your license 
will be the next item on their agenda. You can expect a renewal within the 
month. 

I have requested that our Civil Engineering Branch initiate a project to 
replace the wasted flashing of the Point Pinos lighthouse roof and lantern 
room and that the roof be inspected and repaired or replaced as necessary. 
This project may take one to one and one/half years to accomplish. 

The historical information that you requested is enclosed. - 

Sincerely, 

J. J. 	FONTANA 
Lieutenant Commander, U. S. Coast Guard  
Chief, Aids to Navigation- Branch 	.  

By direction of the District Commander 

Encl: (1) Copy of Historical Contract for Lighthouses 
in the State of California dtd 7 Dec 1852 

Copy to: 	Commander, Coast Guard Group Monterey w/o encl 
CCGDTWELVE (flp) w/o encl 
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